
 

 

 
To: CPMG Providers 

 

From: Children’s Physicians Medical Group, Inc. (CPMG) 

 

Date:    February 22, 2021 

 

Re: Annual Advances in the Practice of Pediatrics and Pediatric Dermatology for the 

Practitioner Conference 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

CPMG would like to invite you to the “Annual Advances in the Practice of Pediatrics 

and Pediatric Dermatology for the Practitioner Conference” which will be held 

virtually March 26
th

 and March 27th. 

 

The conference is sponsored by Rady Children’s Hospital San Diego and will provide 

CME credits. 

 

For registration and more information, visit www.sdpedsdermconference.com 

 

 

CPMG will reimburse $200.00 of the registration fees for the first 10 physicians who 

register for the event.  Please email your receipt of registration to the CPMG Provider 

Relations department as below, and we hope you enjoy the conference! 

 

* Please note, if you received reimbursement funds for the 2020 event which was 

cancelled due to the pandemic, you will not be eligible for reimbursement this year. 

 

 

 

 

Should you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact CPMG Provider 

Relations at providerrelations@rchsd.org. 

 

 

 

Visit us on our website: www.CPMGsandiego.com 
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